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Our Mission: “Promote neighborhood beautification 
and harmony through covenant enforcement, 

community based services, and social activities.”

2024 CWCA 
Meeting Dates

Aug. 13, Sept. 10, Oct. 8
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Membership

http://www.CWCA.info

CWCA Calendar 
of Events

•	 August Monthly Meeting:
	 August 13, 6:30pm, Pool Pavilion

•	 September Monthly Meeting:
	 Sept. 10th, 7pm,
	 Dutch Creek Elementary Library

•	 October Monthly Meeting:
	 Oct. 8th, 7pm,
	 Dutch Creek Elementary Library

•	 Trunk or Treat: Oct. 25th, 
	 5:30pm, Dutch Creek Parking Lot

•	 Halloween Decoration Contest:	
	 Oct. 31st, keep those lights on

•	 November Monthly Meeting	
	 Nov. 12th, 7pm,
	 Dutch Creek Elementary Library

•	 No December Monthly Meeting

•	 Holiday Lighting Contest: Dec. 
	 20-25th, Show off your Holly Jolly

Join Us On 
Facebook

Posted Speed Limit is 25MPH
	 Please plan a little extra time when driving through the neighborhood. Many residents on 
different feeder streets have been writing into CWCA to share how frustrated they are with 
the excess speed of vehicles. As a community can we share the responsibility to slow down? 
Can we show neighborly respect for each other? Can we be more mindful of the kids, animals, 
walkers and bikers that call Columbine West home? We absolutely can. Share the road. Slow 

down and enjoy the ride.

Back To School Soon
	 On the topic of speed in the neighborhood, 
please remember our critical School Zones. 
Once the school year starts be mindful of the 
blinking lights, located on Webster Ave and 
Roxbury Ave, before and after school. But, that 
is not the only concern. There are kids walking 
and biking to school, using crosswalks and look-
ing to arrive safely to school. Many kids look 
forward to the new found freedom of getting to 
school with neighbor friends or solo and some 

need a little extra patience as they learn. We have been there too. Our neighborhood kids 
deserve our attention to be on driving. Lastly, there is a posted NO U-TURN sign directly 
in front of the school building. Be responsible and respectful of the traffic flow, many are 
trying to get in and out of the parking lot (Hug & Go) without causing any accidents. 

From The Inbox
	 Most recently a message was posted to CWCAtalk.com concerning the amount of drivers 
that continually speed on Ontario Dr. This street is a major connecter within the community, 
bringing residents from Coal Mine Ave/Yukon into the development. Many years ago the 
street was home to roughly (5) speed bumps, which made some residents unhappy and others 
feel more secure with the reduced speed of vehicles. Then the street was milled, the bumps 
were removed and neighbors adjacent to the bumps were surveyed to see if the bumps should 
be replaced. The speed bumps were nixed and not replaced. Fast forward a decade or so and 
neighbors living on Ontario Dr are beyond concerned with the excess of speeding vehicles. 
They are concerned for their kids playing in front yards. They are concerned with being able 
to pull out of their driveways safely. They are concerned about potential accidents. Where 
do they go from here? 
	 The association was able to secure information from Jeffco Road & Bridge that lays 
out the entire process of having speed bumps reinstalled. The process is lengthy and has a 
price tag associated with it. So, we were asked to drop this information into the newsletter, 
asking residents to be mindful of those who live on Ontario Dr. The posted speed LIMIT 
is 25MPH. Take a moment when you drive through the area, look at your speedometer and 
adjust accordingly. We are a neighborhood, not a speedway. Let us each commit to reducing 
our speed and sharing the road respectfully with each other. Thank you so much.
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OFFICERS
President, OPEN; Vice President, John Basila
Treasurer, Gary Mc Combs; Secretary, OPEN

Board Members: K. Sweet, K. Waite, M. Van Allen 
COMMITTEE

Membership Committee: Rick Gaither
Welcome Committee: Bill Waite & Kathi Waite
Easter Egg Hunt Chairperson: Jessica Molesworth
Garage Sale: John Basila
Dumpster Day: CWCA Board
Holiday Contests: Berra Family 
Newsletter Editor: Natasha McCombs
Newsletter Delivery Coordinator: Betsy Walker
Covenant Control Group Liason: John Basila
Entrance Banners: Steve Gubbins
Landscape Maintenance: Neighborhood volunteers
Newsletter Ad Manager: Newsletter Connections
Website Coordinator: Alexis Berra

NEWSLETTER DELIVERY CARRIERS:
John Basila, Richard Berg, Alexis Berra, Kathy Bobb, Cindy Bollacker, Pat Caillouet, 

Kristi Card, Suzanne Cardall, Jason Collins, Correen Crocker, Kevin Demsky, 
Barbara Dietrich, Jerry & Nancy Dye, Beth Eisel, Shana Eberhard, Kat Fassioli, 

Susan & Larry Florentine, Maggie & Roger Gannon , Marsha Gentert, Doug Goldthwait, 
Jennifer Kellner, Tom Kelly, McKensie Kibbe, Stephanie Martin, Christy Martin, 

Marianne Martinez, Joannie Milito, Doug Miskel, Katie & Emmet Morgan, Vicky Oren, 
Carole & Curt Osieczanek, Brenna Palkki, Sharon Phillips, Gaylon Rapp, Mychele Smith, 
Kate Suarez, Peggy & Ken Sweet, Ann Urankar, Terry Usry, Janet Van Zant, Bob Weber, 

Ben Wilking, Kathy Willenbrecht, Kathy & Jack Woodman, Jan Worrall

SCHOOLS
Dutch Creek Elem., 7304 W. Roxbury Pl.

Ken Caryl MS, 6509 W. Ken Caryl Ave.; Columbine HS, 6201 S. Pierce St.

News Articles
The newsletter is published monthly. Deadline for news is the 13th of each month 
for the next month’s issue except the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th. All articles must 
be approved by the editor for publication, or as space permits. To submit an 
article, please call a board member or e-mail the editor. All “Letters to the Editor” 
must be signed and include a daytime phone number in case there are any questions. 
Letters may be printed without the author’s name if requested.

Jefferson County Numbers
Information	 303-279-6511
Motor Vehicles	 303-271-8100
Animal Control	 303-271-5070
Highways & Clerk & Recorder	 303-271-8168
Transportation	 303-271-8495
Colorado State Patrol	 303-239-4500
Planning & Zoning	 303-271-8700
County Commissioners	 303-271-8525
Sheriff – Emergency	 911
Sheriff - Non-Emergency	 303-271-0211
County Administrator	 303-271-8500
Traffic Complaints	 303-271-5677
Extension Services	 303-271-6620
Voting Information	 303-271-8111

CWCA Membership Form
Please fill out and mail with your $35 check to CWCA. 

Name(s): __________________________________________

Address: ___________________Phone #: ________________
Send to: CWCA, P.O. Box 620026, Littleton CO 80162
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Thank You For Supporting Membership!

Advertise in this Newsletter!
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th  
of the month for the next month’s issue,  
except for the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th.   

Newsletter Connections: 303-979-7499 or 
info@newsletterconnections.com 

To find ad rates and discounts, go to  
NewsletterConnections.com or scan QR code.  

Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a recommenda-
tion or endorsement by the publisher or the association of the goods or services offered 
therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual authors and 
not of the Board of Directors of your association or the publisher. Neither the Board, 
publisher nor the authors intend to provide any professional service or opinion through 
this publication. 

2024

350

317

A Moment With the Board
	 Back to the pool park pavilion we go. The July monthly 
meeting was attended by a handful of residents. Open comment 
time had residents sharing concerns on neighborhood topics, a 
few that CWCA can potentially help with and others that need 
to be directed to Jefferson County Zoning. Speeding within 
Columbine West was one of the bigger conversations. Agenda 
items were squared away. Our Membership Meter has reached 
317, a bit shy of the 350 goal, yet the 2024 Budget is fully fund-
ed, due to some generous residents that gave an extra donation. 
Every Membership and donation is appreciated greatly.
	 There are still (3) OPEN Board positions awaiting inter-
ested volunteers to join in and see how they too can help 
Columbine West. The association is committed to seeing the 
Columbine West neighborhood be the best it can be. Please 
think about how you might be able to help out, give a small 
amount of time and talent to the neighborhood. The next event 
the CWCA has scheduled is Trunk or Treat. Would love to 
have some volunteers help with the event alongside the school 
volunteers. Visit www.CWCA.info today.
	 Our new website has been helping the Board volunteers 
manage questions, concerns & comments. There has also 
been Realtors that have used the website successfully to attain 
paperwork necessary for home closings. Please drop a note to 
CWCAtalk@gmail.com if you need to speak with a commit-
tee member. The community is held to a standard by being 
‘Covenant Protected’. Stop by the new website www.CWCA.
info., which will have all the information you need. You can 
also connect with us at a Monthly meeting, the next one is 
August 13th, 6:30p at the pool park pavilion. Drop in, say Hi 
and meet a friend.

$500 off
Exterior or Interior Painting

10% off
For Payments

In CashAmerican family owned. 
30 years in business. 

Workmans Comp & Liability Insurance
Credit cards accepted

Multiple Home 
Discount

 303-908-9063



 August 2024 • google voicemail: 303-904-8218 • email: CWCAtalk@gmail.com • http://www.CWCA.info	 Page 3

Call Jenell Sobas  
303-973-6636 
www.medicarehbs.com 
clients@medicarehbs.com

Family owned and operated for 35 years 
6638 West Ottawa Ave #120, Littleton, CO 

(Near Pierce and Coal Mine)

WE MAKE 
MEDICARE 

EASY!

Turning 65 or  
Retiring Soon?  

Questions About  
Medicare?

We guide... you decide!

We’ll explain your options so you can make an informed decision 
•  When and how to sign-up for Medicare? What are Parts A, B, C, D? 
•  No fee or obligation for an analysis specific to your situation 
•  How much will Medicare “cost”?  
•  Should you stay on your employer group plan? 
•  Medicare Supplements vs. Advantage plans

    We are Medicare Specialists  
representing all available plans.  

We are a LOCAL  
Insurance Agency  
that can help you!

Currently we represent 13 organizations which offer 138 products in the state of Colorado.  
You can always contact Medicare.gov, 1-800-MEDICARE, or your local  

State Health Insurance Program (SHIP) for help with plan choices.

	 On Tuesday, July 8, the Jefferson County Board of 
Commissioners unanimously voted to place a question on 
the November ballot. After months of extensive commu-
nity outreach and research, the Board of Commissioners 
expressed during a public hearing that they believe the voters 
of Jefferson County should have the opportunity to decide 
if the county can retain additional revenue to address bud-
get shortfalls and a growing backlog in infrastructure needs. 
“It’s important to us that we hear from the community 
on the level of service that they expect from the coun-
ty,” County Commissioner Lesley Dahlkemper said. 
“Thank you to the community members who addressed 
the board prior to our vote. Our top priority is to be effi-
cient, strategic, and accountable with taxpayer dollars.” 
The ballot question asks voters if Jefferson County shall be 
authorized to collect, retain, and spend the full revenues from 
authorized revenue sources beginning in Fiscal Year 2024. The 
question also specifies that the retained funds would be used for 
transportation and infrastructure as well as public safety. “We 
have engaged with the community through both qualitative and 
quantitative research and have found that infrastructure, trans-
portation, and public safety are priorities for the community,” 
County Commissioner Tracy Kraft-Tharp said. “Those are also 
areas in need of significant resources.” In addition to this ballot 
measure, county staff began work on the 2025 budget earlier than 
normal to evaluate potential budget reductions and strategies for 
cost savings. This will allow staff to prepare for either outcome. 

“It is the spirit of TABOR to bring questions like this to the 
voters and let them decide,” County Commissioner Andy Kerr 
said. “TABOR demands that community members engage with 
their government to address challenges like this.” 

— Posted on: July 10, 2024

Eye on Local Connection
	 Columbine High Class of 2012 Alumni, Woody Kincaid, 
participates in 2024 Summer Olympics, Track & Field. 
Specialty: 10K, Colorado connection: Graduate of Columbine 
in Littleton, What to know: Kincaid’s trademark is his closing 
kick. In 2023, it helped him win the U.S. men’s 10K title with 
a time of 28 minutes, 23.01 seconds (fellow Coloradan Elise 
Cranny won the women’s race in 32:12.30) and secured him 
the North American indoor record (12:51.61) in the 5K.
	 Competing: Men’s 10K, Aug. 2

Protect Your Investment
	 Title fraud is very rare, but it can happen. To protect your 
home, you can sign up for alerts with a new service from the 
Jeffco Clerk’s office. It’s free, and it will notify you of any 
documents recorded in your name so that you can take action 
immediately if you determine it’s fraudulent. Concerned an 
older relative is at risk of being taken advantage of? You can 
sign up to receive notifications for them, too. Learn more and 
sign up: https://www.jeffco.us/4692/Title-Fraud

Jefferson County Board of Commissioners 
Votes to Refer Ballot Measure in November
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• OPEN RAIN OR SHINE •

FARMERS’ MARKET
M E T R O  D E N V E R

Market on Your Calendar

Saturdays
SOUTHWEST PLAZA

MAY 4 - OCT 26
Southeast Parking Lot
Wadsworth & Bowles
8am-2pm or Sellout

Saturdays
LAKEWOOD

JUN 15 - SEP 28
Mile Hi Church

Alameda & Garrison
10am-2pm or Sellout

Sundays
HIGHLANDS RANCH

MAY 5 - OCT 27 
HR Town Center

9288 Dorchester St.
10am-2pm or Sellout

Wednesdays
LITTLETON

JUN 19 - SEP 25
Aspen Grove

7301 S. Santa Fe Dr.
10am-2pm or Sellout

FOR MORE INFORMATION
www.denverfarmersmarket.com

Sign up for our Newsletter!
Ken Caryl Valley Resident & Owner – Bruce Wank
“Call me. I’ve been roofing Ken-Caryl since 2004”

303.995.6433

Free Estimates • Licensed • Insured
Shake | Tile | Composite | Repairs  | Gutters

RECENT PROJECTS 
WE’VE DONE IN OUR 

KEN-CARYL COMMUNITY

MountainRoofing.net

24 Lindenwood Lane

Littleton, CO 80127

TRUST YOUR ROOF TO A 
KEN-CARYL RESIDENT!

COMPOSITE ROOFS: 
Amaranth Drive 2,  21, 33, 38, 41, 43

Lindenwood Lane 2, 4, 6, 7, 
Yellow Locust 4, 6, 7, 8, 9

TILE ROOFS:
Golden Eagle  26,32, 47, 67, 70,73

Mule Deer 3, 6, 30, 31, 34, 39, 42, 43, 47,48
Lindenwood Lane 8, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 20, 24

Kiwanis Club of Columbine
	 The Kiwanis Club of Columbine is a group of volunteers dedicated 
to improving the lives of children and families in our community. We 
are serving our community with volunteer hours on some fifty active 
projects and making philanthropic gifts to over twenty different organi-
zations throughout the year. GREAT NEWS – Columbine Kiwanis will 
be putting on a Pancake Breakfast this year at the Summerset Festival 
at Clement Park in September! All are welcome to help on any of our 
projects or attend any of our social events anytime. You do not need to 
join the club to participate. We have fun, meet new people, and do a lot 
of good things for our community. 
	 We do a lot of volunteer work with and for kids in our local schools 
throughout the year. This summer we are doing the Jeffco Reads Food 
Distribution program at Shaffer Elementary. During the school year 
we do tutoring at Columbine Hills Elementary, work in the Library at 
Governor’s Ranch and Leawood Elementary, and Terrific Readers and 
Writers at Field Elementary. We run a Student of the Month program 
at Powell Middle and Arapahoe High School and we sponsor Student 
Leadership Programs at all of the Littleton and South Jeffco High 
schools as well as Ken Caryl Middle School. We also conduct Junior 
Achievement programs in a number of elementary and high schools in 
the metro area. If you want to work with kids we can use your help! 
	 Details about our upcoming projects and social events are in 
our weekly newsletter, contact news@columbinekiwanis.org to get 
added to our newsletter email distribution. To learn more visit our 
website at columbinekiwanis.org, or join us for a free breakfast at our 
weekly meeting any Wednesday at 7 a.m. at 4Gs restaurant, 5950 S 
Platte Canyon Rd, Littleton. We usually have a bimonthly meeting at 
Columbine library on the second and fourth Tuesday of every month at 
12:30 p.m. For more information email kensweet@gmail.com.
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Yard of the Month
	 It’s been a number of years…
	 Congratulations to Charlene and Edward Sander-Cederlof 
for having their yard selected for Yard of the Month for July!! 
The Sander-Cederlofs have lived in Columbine West for 26 
years and were nominated by their neighbors. They previously 
won in 2013. Charlene has designed the front of their home 
at 7301 S Webster St. with a variety of bulbs and perennials 
so that there is always something blooming throughout the 
Spring, Summer and Fall. Each year she also mixes in some 
Annuals. Blooming now are the Coneflowers and coming soon 
are the Peonies and Hibiscus. As Yard Of The Month winners, 
the Sander-Cederlofs will receive a gift card and display a sign 
in their yard. (thank you for donating your prize dollars to help 
with revitalizing the Yukon Entrance) If you’d like to nomi-
nate one of your neighbors, email our Sponsor, neighborhood 
Realtor® John Basila at columbinerealtor@gmail.com.

Milkcaps For Moola
	 Hey Columbine West neighbors! Do you receive Longmont 
Dairy delivery? Did you know that your bottle caps can be 
turned in at Dutch Creek Elementary and recycled? The Dutch 
Creek PTSA earns $$ for returned milk caps. What an easy way 
to support your neighborhood school without spending extra $! 
Just bring your bottle caps in a baggie to Dutch Creek during 
the school day. They can be put in the cow print box in the 
lobby. Or, just email dutchcreekptsa@gmail.com and we will 
do a porch pickup. 
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Columbine West Veterans
Jack Woodman, U.S. Army, 1967 - 1968 (Vietnam) 1st Logistical Command HQ
Dan Chism, Sr., USMC, 1963-69,(Vietnam 1965-66), 2nd Battalion, 
	 9th Marines, 3rd Marine Division, stationed Danang, Chulai & Thubi 
Jim Slora, U.S. Air Force, 1961-1965, Special Weapons Maintenance, 
	 1910th Communication Sq., Lowry AFB, Co.
John Weksler, USN, 1960-1966, Aircraft Carrier Essex, Pensacola, FL., 
	 U.S. Army, 1966- 1973 (Vietnam), Helicopter Pilot, 
	 Colorado National Guard, 1973- 1987, Buckley AFB, CO. (Retired)
Annie Weksler, U.S.A.F, 1968-70, Nurse, George AFB, CA
Sidney Nelson, USN, 1968-1972 (Vietnam) GMG2 Riv Div 591, Brown Water Navy
Craig Martin, USMC, 1976-1982, Presidential Guard 
	 (Carter Administration) & Mountain Survival Instructor
Wade Gardner, U.S.A.F., 1986 - 1990, C-141B Loadmaster, McGuire A.F.B. New Jersey
Belinda Gardner, U.S.A.F. 1987 - 1991, 438th Comptroller Squadron, 
	 McGuire A.F.B. New Jersey
David E. Garcia, USMC, 1963-67 (Vietnam War), Radioteletype 
	 Operater (RATT), 1st Marine Air Wing, returned to Yuma, AZ.
Tony Monte, USMC, 1968-1975 (Vietnam War)
Ken Sweet, U.S. Air Force, 1967-71, Fighter Aircraft Electronics, MI
Gene D. Willenbrecht, U.S.Navy, 1971-1977 (Vietnam War) 
	 MM1 aboard the USS Enterprise
Richard Amador, U.S. Navy,1955-1959, 1st Class Quarter Master 
	 (QM1) aboard the USS Mt Baker, AE-4, and the USS Mt Katmai
Jason Collins, U.S. Army (Retired), 2003-2004, 2005-2006 (2 Tours Iraq), 
	 1-10 CAV,4th ID, Truck Driver
Dave Fine, U.S.A.F, 1966-1970, F4 Fighter Radar Tech, George AFB

This Space 
Intentionally 
Left Blank 

for Teen Services
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CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to find local professionals to work 
on your house! You can also find activities, sale items and more!

Find more professionals to suit your needs on our Service Provider Directory at NewsletterConnections.com.

DIVORCE BOOTCAMP.  GET THE FACTS from a 
panel of experts.  2nd Saturday of each month, 9-11 
a.m. St. Philip Lutheran Church, 7350 S. Kendall 
Blvd. $50 www.divorceadvicecolorado.com 
Miracle Flooring, Patrick Mazzoni owner. All 
flooring, any floors you walk on, he’s got it! 
720-327-0146. 
Lisa’s Music Studio. Piano, Guitar, Banjo, Uku-
lele, Viola, Violin, Cello, & Drums. 303-883-1157. 
Aminals Petsitting Service - Pet sitting (in your 
home). Bonded & ins. Refs. avail. Call Nancy & 
Rick (Owner/Operator) at 303-335-6237.
Kitchen and Bath Remodeling. Home  
repairs. Call Joe at 303-957-6291.
Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363
VARGO Insurance Consulting. 
Health Life Disability – Group & Individual.  
Paula 303-955-5629 
Tutoring - provides homework help, strength-
ens skills, and/or enrichment. Call/text Nancy,  
licensed teacher K-6, 303-932-9745 for availability. 
MUSIC LESSONS! Piano, Guitar, Bass, Trusted 
teacher 20+yrs, Great w/ kids. Text 720-297-8767 

Certified asbestos and mold testing. 25 yrs 
exp. Call or text Jason at 720-732-5156. 
Columbine Complete Concrete. All concrete 
work, pressure washing and landscaping. 
Free estimates. Call 303-419-2003
Farm Raised Pork! Price includes delivery 
and processing.  Processed to fit your family 
needs: bacon, sausage, hams, roast, chops and 
ribs. 719-349-0679 or ksayles@plainstel.com 
Adam’s Detailing. Top notch detail, affordable 
interior and exterior with 2 year ceramic coating. 
303-257-6816 
Beef for Sale. Colorado Family Ranch. 
Price includes delivery & processing.  
719-649-0679. KSayles@plainstel.com
A/C Inspection - $49.99. Emporia Home  
Services, Your local HVAC Specialist.   
303-909-2018. (parts/addit. labor not included)
OB PAINTING. $350 off exterior/ $150 off  
interior. Free Estimates. Rob: 303-908-9063.
COLUMBINE GARAGE DOOR. Full door re-
placement and service. Leo & Bo 303-979-8084.
Tree Pruning and removal Specialists. Call 
Mr. B! Free est., ins., 30 yrs. exp. 303-932-2514 

Sunny Carpet Cleaning 303-742-0855 
Employee Retention Credit (ERC) Program! 
FREE Evaluation! www.ERCRebates.biz
Highlands Pride Ptg, Inter/Exterior- 303-738-9203 
Interior Painting. Detail oriented. Affordable.
Free Estimates. Jeff 720-877-4154 
JACK OF ALL TRADES. Residential and  
Business Maintenance, Repairs and Remodels 
What do you need done? Burt 720-532-2685 or  
burtagent@gmail.com. 
Drains cleared & plumbing repairs. Water heaters, 
faucets and more. Over 25yrs Experience. Prompt & 
professional service. Call Robert 720-988-3849 
Haul It 4 Less. All junk removal and hot tubs. Fur-
niture, yard debris, garage, rental & estate clean 
outs. Peter 303-249-1980. www.haulit4less.com 
Money Likes Speed, Simplicity And Automa-
tion! www.PerpetualProfits.biz
DAN GRAY PAINTING 303-514-3232 Interior/ 
Exterior, Drywall and carpentry repair. Free est/ 
insured/30 years painting in Colorado. 
Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighborhood 
plumber for 14 yrs. Competitive rates. Free esti-
mate. 720-422-8139

Classified ads are $4.00/line (about 40 characters/line). Contact Newsletter Connections at 303-979-7499 or info@NewsletterConnections.com to 
place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at NewsletterConnections.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is 
the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 6th. 
Residents placing ads to sell household items are not charged a fee.

Columbine West 
Military Members

 “He has honor if he holds himself to an ideal of conduct though it is 
inconvenient, unprofitable, or dangerous to do so”. 

— Walter Lippmann
LCpl. Evan Doop, U.S. Marine Corps, stationed at 29 Palms, California
ET3 David Fillpot, U.S. Navy, Plankowner, USS Carl M. Levin, 
	 stationed in Honolulu, HI
Chaplin, Major, William Harrison, U.S. Army, 
  Operations Chaplain, stationed at Ft. Richardson, Alaska.
Sgt. Bethany Jaggers, U.S. Army, 282, Engineering Company, Ft. Carson, CO
GM1 David Tuey, Petty Officer 1st Class, Small ammunitions , Navy Base, SD
HM1 Michael Tuey, IDC, Independent Corpsmen, 
	 Naval Weapons Station, Yorktown, Virginia
Cpl. Kristyn Lutz, U.S. Marine Corp, Stationed in Camp Pendleton, California
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Root Beer Float Day
	 On August 6th, National Root Beer Float Day tells us to 
float a scoop of vanilla ice cream in an ice-cold mug of frothy 
root beer. The classic beverage creates a creamy treat loved 
by generations! Also known as the “Black Cow,” the root beer 
float got its start in Colorado in a mining camp. Frank J. Wisner 
of Cripple Creek, Colorado, gets the credit for inventing the 
“Black Cow” way back in August of 1893.

August is the end of summer. 
Make it your mission to achieve the rest of your dreams 

for this season before the cold starts to settle in.
–www.lovetoknow.com
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Columbine West Statistics for July 2024
Current Homes FOR SALE in Columbine West

 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch Style None None  0
2-story $650,000 $780,000  4
Tri/Multi-level	 $684,000	 $684,000	 	 1
Bi-level	 $596,000	 $596,000	 	 1

Current Homes UNDER CONTRACT in Columbine West
 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch Style None None  0
2-story	 $600,000	 $900,000	 	 3
Tri/Multi-level	 $560,000	 $620,000	 	 2
Bi-level	 None	 None	 	 0

Homes SOLD	in	Columbine	West	(Jan.	1,	2024–July	15,	2024)
 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch	Style	 $589,317	 $611,900	 	 2
2-story	 $615,000	 $710,000	 	 4
Tri/Multi-level	 $510,000	 $685,000	 	 8
Bi-level	 $515,000	 $625,000	 	 9

What Clients are Saying 
About Duane...
The experience of working with Duane was 
phenomenal!  He will tell you the truth, not 
just what you want to hear. He is methodical 
and calming–excellent personality traits 
that carry you through a trying time. 
The fact that Duane is an expert in the 
Columbine area is an added bonus. I would 
wholeheartedly recommend Duane to sell 
your home. Don’t hesitate–he will take 
excellent care of you! J. S.

We would not hire any realtor, other than 
Duane, to find us the right home and to sell 
our existing property. During the process 
Duane became our lifelong realtor and, even 
more importantly, a true friend. C. & M. E.

Duane was the perfect realtor to sell the 
home our parents owned. He has extensive 
real estate knowledge and knows the neigh-
borhood very well. Duane was attentive and 
his guidance was invaluable. He is easy and 
pleasant to work with and we are grateful for 
his guidance, friendship, and very hard work 
on our behalf. We recommend him highly to 
anyone seeking the finest real estate agent. 
K. & R. C.

The statistical information is based on MLS data July 15, 2024. Not all 
of the properties were listed and/or sold by Duffy & Associates, LLC.

Duane sells more homes in Columbine West than any other broker!

SOLD BY DUANE

DUFFY & ASSOCIATES, LLC • WWW.DUANECDUFFY.COM

Realtor with 
real estate law 

background

DUANE C. DUFFY • 303-229-5911 • DUANE@DUANECDUFFY.COM
Call Duane for a market analysis or any real estate questions you may have!

7823 W Quarto Ave


